50th Anniversary of Greenfinches in Northern Ireland

“That this Council recognises the 50th Anniversary of Greenfinches in Northern Ireland;
remembers that on 6th July 1973 the Ulster Defence Regiment Bill permitted the recruitment
of women into the Ulster Defence Regiment. Women were given the codeword ‘Greenfinch’
and defended Northern Ireland throughout the period known as ‘The Troubles’. We are forever
grateful for their commitment and sacrifice.”
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